
From: Society for Industrial Archeology <sia@mtu.edu>
Subject: Re: IHP Grant Application

Date: March 1, 2012 12:33:20 PM EST
To: <memccahon@transystems.com> <memccahon@transystems.com>
Cc: <dsimmons@ohiohistory.org>, <sashaup@transystems.com>

Dear Mary

The Society for Industrial Archeology has received your grant application.

Sincerely
Don 
Don Durfee
Society for Industrial Archeology
sia@mtu.edu
906-487-1889

Mailing address:
Society for Industrial Archeology
Dept. of Social Sciences
Michigan Technological University
1400 Townsend Dr
Houghton, MI 49931
USA

On Mar 1, 2012, at 9:17 AM, <memccahon@transystems.com> <memccahon@transystems.com> wrote:

Greetings,
Attached herewith is a 19-page, 6 megabyte application.  I am going to rescan it and break it into two parts in 
case you cannot accept this large an attachment.  Please let us know when the application in its entirety has 
arrived successfully.
 
Sincerely,
Mary E. McCahon
 
Mary E. McCahon
Senior Historian
 
 <imageac5554.jpg@798e6309.cd694ba7>
TranSystems
2400 E. Commercial Blvd. 
Suite 1000
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308
Main:  954-653-4700
Cell: 813-732-9626
Fax: 954-567-2511
www.transystems.com
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intended only  for the use of the individual  or entity to whom it  was sent, and the recipient is obliged to protect  this information as appropriate. If the recipient of the e-
mail, and/or the documents attached is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or reproduction, copy, or storage of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. Thank you.

<OHBA SIA Grant App.pdf>


